
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Project Name: Revitalizing The Playground With New Play Equipment And Materials 

Location: Don Bosco Higher Secondary School Nedungadu 

Fund Received: Euro 7000 

 

List of Equipment Installed: 

1. Double See Saw – 1 unit 

2. Rainbow Trampoline  – 1 unit 

3. Horse Rocker – 1 units 

4. Car Rocker – 1 unit 

5. Multi-play Station with Slide and Bridge – 1 unit 

6. Pony MGR – 1 Unit 

 

BENEFICIARIES  

School Students Details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KG/STD 
No. of   
Section 

BOYS GIRLS TOTAL 

L.K.G 1 10 2 12 

U.K.G 1 8 10 18 

I 1 9 10 19 

II 1 17 14 31 

III 1 16 15 31 

IV 1 17 10 27 

V 1 8 13 21 

VI 1 17 9 26 

VII 1 18 9 27 

VIII 1 16 8 24 

IX I 19 9 28 

X 1 15 9 24 

XI 6 31 17 48 

XII 6 29 13 42 

TOTAL 24 230 148 378 



Work Summary: 

1. All materials were delivered on time and verified for quality and 

safety. 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



2 Installation was carried out by skilled workers under proper 

supervision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Fixing of Name Board 

1. Double See Saw 

 

   2. Rainbow Trampoline 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  3. Horse Rocker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  4. Car Rocker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  5. Multiplay Station 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

This will be placed in the Chain Fence, which is yet to complete. 

 

 

 

 

Please Note: 

As the pillars for the fencing were installed today, the wire fencing will be completed 

after three days, allowing sufficient time for the pillars to set and strengthen. 

Since it is currently the summer holidays, the children will return in the first week of 

June. They will be delighted to see the new playground setup — it will surely be a 

pleasant and exciting surprise for them. 

 



We would like to express our sincere thanks to APIS for the opportunity and support 

throughout this project. The Nedungadu community now has a vibrant, safe, and 

engaging play space for children.  

Muchas gracias por su 
continuo apoyo y 

amor por el progreso 
de nuestros niños. 

 


